

## STATE OF MAINE BOARD OF NURSING 158 STATE HOUSE STATION AUGUSTA, MAINE 04333-0158



MYRA A. BROADWAY, J.D., M.S., R.N. EXECUTIVE DIRECTOR

July 15, 1998

Gregory Hoffmann 30 Boyd Road South Portland, ME 04106

RE: Voluntary Surrender of License

Dear Mr. Hoffmann:

This letter is to confirm the Board's acceptance of your voluntary surrender of license following the informal conference on June 10, 1998. As a result of the voluntary surrender, the Board will take no further action on the information submitted by Sedgwick Commons and the Department of Human Services until and unless you reapply for a nursing license in this State. If you have any questions, please feel free to contact me.

Sincerely,

MYRA A. BROADWAY, M.S., R.N. Executive Director

MAB:sw

cc: Susan A. Sparaco, Assistant Attorney General



OFFICES LOCATED AT: 24 STONE ST., AUGUSTA, ME

PHONE: (207) 287-1133 FAX: (207) 287-1149